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Newsletter 

  

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Evie Yellow Kaine Verde Esmae Azul Lukas 

Red Maximus Blue Oscar Amarillo Samuel Morado Connie 

Green Harriett Orange Sadie Rosa Joshua Rojo Ava 

 

 

This week’s letters. 

In case you have missed any of the letters sent this week, here are the links: 

 

Earth Day 2023 (All children) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/earth%20day.pdf  

 

KS1 Newsletter (Yellow, Blue & Orange Classes) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Summer%201%20newsletter

%20KS1.pdf  

 

Industrial Action (all children) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/NEU_classes_27April-

2May.pdf 
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Our new reading area 

Your children may have mentioned this to you, but we have seen an amazing transformation of 

our new reading area in the gallery over the Easter holidays. 

Many thanks to everyone that completed the questionnaire regarding book themes and titles you 

would like to see in this area. 

The children really enjoy this area, and it is lovely to see so many reading for pleasure. 

Thank you to Miss Hislop for co-ordinating and designing this area and Mr Curtis for securing the 

donation of amazing books to fill this space. 

 

 

  



Most Active Class Awards  
We have had a super active first week back at Edgewood and it is really pleasing to see all of the 

classes working really hard during their playtimes to stay active.  

 
 

Stay safe online 

We are inviting children to take part in an internet safety poster competition. The children will soon notice 

two display boards reminding them of the ‘SMART stay safe online’ rules. These will be in the Key Stage 

One and Key Stage Two corridors and will act as a reminder to children as they walk around school. The 

posters must be A4 sized and convey the SMART rules. The way in which they are presented is entirely up to 

the children! The winning posters will take pride of place on the display boards and will also be published 

on the school newsletter. 

Entries must be handed in by Friday 19th May and the winning posters for Key Stage One and Two will be 

published on the newsletter the following Friday.  

Please do let Mrs Trenowden know if she can help as we would like all children to have the opportunity to 

enter. We really look forward to seeing what the children come up with. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This weeks winners:  

Verde Class & Red Class 



School Uniform 

Once again can we remind you to write your child’s name in their 

clothing.  We are getting an increasing number of very upset children 

who have misplaced jumpers and fleeces and we are unable to reunite 

these items with their owners as they have no names on. 

It does not need to be elaborate sewn in labels, just a name written on the clothing tag with a 

permanent marker is suffice. 

 

Are you having a spring clear-out? 

If so, our Foundation Stage would appreciate any donations of 

socks and tights. 

We are running low of spare socks and tights for our youngest children in school.  If you have any that 

you can donate, we would really appreciate it. 

 

PTA Lottery 

We are so pleased to announce that our PTA have signed us up to a school lottery. Tickets only cost £1 

each and the prize is up to £25,000! Please see the information below for more details.  Once again, we 

thank you for all your support in raising vital funds for our school. 

 

I wanted to close by saying the children have had a great first week back and have come back with a 

wonderful attitude to learning. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher  



 

  



 

 


